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The areas where piles are to be driven are adjacent to highly developed areas.
It is essential that vibration and noise resulting from pile driving be held to a
minimum. Unless otherwise allowed by the Engineer, pile driving shall be
done during regular daytime working hours. The Contractor shall select pile
driving equipment which will minimize noise and vibration. When, in the
opinion of the Engineer, noise or vibration are excessive, the Contractor will be
required to use a hammer that does not exceed the minimum specifications by
more than 10 percent for the type and capacity of piling being driven. If pre-
boring, jetting, or other special methods are not specified elsewhere in the
contract and are ordered by the Engineer to reduce noise or vibration, such
change in method shall be considered a change, subject to the terms of
Section 1-04.4.



